
From: Kevin Thurston < >  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 2:23 PM 
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: your public records request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Oh, now I understand.   
 
Thank you so much 
 
Best  
 
 
On Thu, Mar 24, 2022, 2:21 PM Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Mr. Thurston, 

  

The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of those records held by the Department of Buildings 
and General Services (BGS).  To request records from BGS, please use this 
link:  https://bgs.vermont.gov/content/public-records-requests 

  

Thank you, 

  

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division 

109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

p (802) 828-5500 

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

  

From: Kevin Thurston < >  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 12:50 PM 
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: your public records request 



  

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Jessica 

  

Thank you for the email. 

  

I don’t think you are correct.  The Attorney General’s Office provide me 

similar records from the same department when I requested them 2 years 

ago. 

  

I have provided a PDF with my request  

  

The department would be  Department of Buildings and General Services 

  

Please advise 

And thank you for your help 

  

Best, 

  

Kevin Thurston 

 

Mount Tabor, Vermont 05739 

 




